
William Fitzsimmons
There is the opportunity now to require a multi billion dollar corporation to stop padding their
bottom line at the expense of the environment and the local population who call PORT ANGELES
home. It is probably the only chance we have at restoring an area that should be the showcase of
our town. Please require a complete clean up and restoration of sensitive and environmentally
fragile waterfront property so that generations to come can benefit from the enjoyment it brings. In
doing so not only will you be doing the just and proper thing. You will also help alleviate the
distrust engendered when political forces cave to corporate interests at the expense of their
constituents. Lord knows this country needs a healthy dose of that. It is your opportunity to do your
part. Please take advantage of it. Respectfully, William D Fitzsimmons, an adjacent neighbor of the
mess Rayonier is trying to bequeath to us.


